
 

 

Tree Board Meeting Meeting - Date:  7-27-23 
 
Call to order by Chairperson @ 7:00 PM    
 
Members present: 
Christine Frangoulis  
Vicki Stacy 
Carol Wahlstrom  
Mike Weygand 
 
Absent: 
Judy Fenza 
 
Guest: 
Brent Barron 
 
New member: Carol Wahlstrom 
       Ph: 815 - 579-6366 
       carolwahlstrom@gmail.com 
                
                       Nathan Weiss 
      (contact for info) 
 
Old Business:  
City received a $10,000.00 grant for tree replacement.  $8,000.00 has been 
spent on new trees.  Tree choice and planting location was decided without 
input from Tree Board. 
 
New Business:  
New tree choices, planting locations, and a general tree care program 
including directions for planting, pruning, watering, and herbicide usage 
were discussed. 
 
Send email to Commissioner Pearson inviting her to the August Tree Board 
meeting. 
 
Consider establishing city-wide volunteer appreciation recognition to 
acknowledge their value. 

http://gmail.com/

